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Public Notice, Media Bureau Announces Procedures For All Filings Currently Submitted in the 
Consolidated Database System (CDBS), DA 22-29, rel. January 11, 2022, addressed to 

audiofilings@fcc.gov 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
9050 Junction Drive 
Annapolis Junction, MD 20701 

Re: Noncommercial AM Station WQOS, Coral Gables, FL (Facility No. 74165) 
Relevant Radio, Inc. (FRN 0005032248) 
Request for Extension of ST A 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

Relevant Radio, Inc. ("RRI"), by its counsel, respectfully requests an extension of Special 
Temporary Authority ("STA"), originally granted on November 16, 2021 (File No. BSTA-
20210825AAJ), to allow noncommercial educational station WQOS(AM), Coral Gables, Florida 
(Facility No. 74165) ("Station") to operate with parameters at variance from the terms of its 
license. 

As previously reported to the Commission, the local power company, which undertook 
work to bore new power lines underground, ignored RRI' s instructions on where to undertake that 
work. In so doing, the power company severely damaged the Station's transmission, sample, and 
control lines with respect to four of the Station's eight towers. 

As a result, the Station was authorized by the grant of STA (File No. BSTA-20210825AAJ) 
to operate non-directionally from tower #5 of the Station's eight tower array, with a daytime power 
of 700 watts and a nighttime power of 22 watts. 
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RRI believes that all repairs to the Station will be completed within the next few weeks. 
Once that work is complete, the Station should be able to resume operations pursuant to the terms 
of its license. 

In the meantime, a grant of this STA extension request is in the public interest because it 
would allow the Station to remain on the air at all times, broadcasting emergency and other 
information to listeners in Coral Gables, Florida and the surrounding areas. RRI will advise the 
Commission when the Station is operating pursuant to the terms of its license. 

RRI hereby certifies that neither it, nor any party thereto, is subject to a denial of federal 
benefits that includes FCC benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 
21 U.S.C. § 862. 

Because the Station is licensed as a noncommercial educational AM station, no filing fee 
is required to accompany this request. 

Please direct any questions regarding this matter to the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

Isl 

Mark B. Denbo 
Counsel to Relevant Radio, Inc. 

cc: Joseph Szczesny/FCC 


